
 

 

 

 

26th March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Many thanks for your support today for the collection. We raised £205.71. I will buy 

some items for the Food Bank and deliver them on your behalf next week to the 

Saint Aidan’s Hub. 

The Easter Egg Raffle begins on Monday for Mission Together (tickets are 20p each) 

and the raffle will be drawn on Thursday 1st April. 

Holy Communion for the current children involved in the programme will be on 

Saturday 24th April. I am speaking to Father Nick today and will give you further 

information next week. We look forward to this celebration. 

OUTSIDE PLAY EQUIPMENT on the main playground. As we are operating a one way 

system lots of the younger children are heading for the equipment to play on it. 

Please do not allow them to play on it as they could hurt themselves. This 

equipment is only for use during the school day for KS2 children. Many thanks for 

your co-operation.  

MOBILE PHONES. For safeguarding purposes please could you refrain from using 

your phone when on our site. 

We are getting complaints regarding parking and blocking our neighbours’ drives. 

Please do not park across the drives as you drop off and collect. 

SCHOOL UNIFORM Please could you ensure that your children are in full school 

uniform (apart from on a Monday for Y1-Y6). Many thanks.  

PARENT/CARERS’ EVENING – We intend to hold a virtual evening with appointment 

slots on Wednesday 14th April. I will let you have further information next week 

regarding how to sign up and book appointments for your video call. This will be via 

schoolcloud which is a virtual meeting platform.  

Holy Week – the children will mark the occasion with prayer and assemblies. It is not 

the same as we would usually be able to do but next week will be a special time of 

prayer and reflection for the children.  

We finish for Easter on 1st April and return on Monday 12th April.  


